
Tuesday 25th June 2024
Science - food tasting

Dear Parents/Carers of Year 1,

Next week for science, we will be learning all about the plants which grow fruit and vegetables.
We thought this would be a fantastic opportunity for the children to try some different fruit and
vegetables in order for us to compare and sort the similarities and differences.

The fruit and vegetables we will be tasting are;

● Carrots,
● Tomatoes,
● Apples,
● Cucumber,
● Pear,
● Onion,
● Raspberries,
● Blackberries.

We have already taken into account any allergies within the year group, however, if your
child does have any allergies or intolerances to any of the above please let the office
know in advance and/or send a message on Class Dojo.

We will be taking part in the tasting lesson next week, 1B on Monday 1st July, 1A on
Wednesday 3rd July.

Thank you for your continued support,

The Year 1 team.


